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1. Welcoming new colleagues in Multicultural Student Services: I’m delighted that Vanice 

Antrum has returned to SU to serve as Director of Multicultural Affairs.  She’s joined by 
Robby Chin who will be serving as program administrative specialist. Both Vanice and Robby 
are SU alumni and bring significant experience and energy to their roles in the Office of 
Diversity & Inclusion. FS Action Requested: None, informational item. 
 

2. Middle States Re-Accreditation Process, Standards and Timeline:  The University is 
launching preparations for our next accreditation cycle with the Middle States Commission 
on Higher Education (MSCHE). The accreditation process revolves around seven standards 
and fifteen Requirements of Affiliation. The tentative timeline for the process is as follows: 
• 

https://www.msche.org/standards/
https://www.salisbury.edu/administration/student-affairs/counseling-center/
https://www.salisbury.edu/administration/student-affairs/counseling-center/kognito-training.aspx



